
 

COVID-19 Communication Q & A 
 
 
In response to parent concerns regarding the communication process for COVID-19 cases, here 
is a list of recent questions that have been asked and the District’s response.  
 
 
Q​:  Will all parents be notified immediately if there is a positive COVID-19 case within 
the district? 

  
A​:  Yes, through School Messenger.  

 
 
 
Q​:  Will there be more specific communication if my child was more directly exposed? 
 
A​:  The Onondaga County Health Department makes that determination and also has 
those conversations with the families. 

 
 
 
Q​:  Is there a way those of us in a situation like this could be notified sooner? 

 
A​:  The school does not have the capability to conduct a risk assessment regarding the 
spread of the virus. Therefore, the contact must be through the county.  
 
 


